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Oregon Legislatures, 

You must stop taxing Oregonians to death. 

It is beyond time to become frugal and work with the fu funds you have.  132,000 

families moved out of Oregon last year and now our senior citizens age 65 and older 

outnumber our youth under age 18.   If you don’t get out of your office and look 

around,  that’s a sign that Oregon is dying under the Democratic leadership. 

Stop  taxing those of us left. 


